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HSSB1424 – Suspect Vehicle Entering Site’s 

 

Introduction  

▪ A number of contractor sites across the Southeast have been subject to scrap metal thefts. 
 

 

Further details and Images for reference: 

▪ The vehicle, a white and black bodied (recently repainted from blue) is a Mercedes Atego 
HGV registration number YF65 TDV fitted with a crane arm. 

 
▪ This vehicle has been involved in a series of attempted thefts and travels considerable 

distances around the Home Counties to steal.  
 

▪ The driver, a white male who spoke with a Northern accent, was smartly dressed in the 
appropriate PPE. When confronted on occasions he became very aggressive and 
threatening.  
 

▪ He was very confident and spoke with authority stating he was the contractor to collect the 
scrap.  
 

▪ In all cases he has called for persons by name hence a degree of previous homework had 
been undertaken.  

 
 
Action to be taken:  

▪ All Site managers to make their staff aware of this Bulletin and advise staff to be cautious.  
▪ Under no circumstances is this vehicle to be allowed on site. 
▪ If this vehicle arrives at a Southern Water site, please contact your local police on 101 or 

999. 
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Information 

▪ For further information relating to protective security, or to find Protective Security posters 
and media for your site, please visit the Protective Security Portal Protective Security 
(sharepoint.com) 

▪ Or contact the Protective Security Team at protectivesecurity@southernwater.co.uk, or 
your Regional Security Advisor. 

https://southernwater.sharepoint.com/sites/OPS031/SitePages/Protective-Security.aspx
https://southernwater.sharepoint.com/sites/OPS031/SitePages/Protective-Security.aspx
mailto:protectivesecurity@southernwater.co.uk

